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CONNECTICUT YANKEE ATOMIC POWER COMPANY
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HADDAM NECK PLANT
RR # l. BOX 127E. EAST H AMPTON, CONN. 06424

September 29, 1980

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Attn: Mr. Boyce Grier,
Director

Reference: Facility Operating License No. DPR-61
Docket No. 50-213
Reportable Occurrence 80-13/1P

Dear Mr. Grier:

In accordance with the reporting requirements of Connecticut Yankee
Technical Specifications, Section 6.9.2.a(2), the following report
is submitted.

On September 26, 1980, while the plant was at 100% power, a Chemistry
Technician was attempting to obtain a monthly sample from the Pressurizer
Relief Tank. He mistakenly opened the Volume Control Tank Gas Space i

Sampic Valve which resulted in a gas release from the sample hood via
the Primary Auxiliary Building ventilation system to the main stack.
The release rate exceeded the allowable instantaneous gaseous release
rate limit specified in Environmental Technical Specification Section
2.4.3.1 for a period of three minutes. The total dose at the site ,

|boundary was calculated to be .0003 millirem.

The Technician's dosimeter indicated a total exposure of 9 millirem which I

includes exposures from earlier sampling. A whole body count was taken
and showed no internal activity. The Technician has been instructed to i

Iuse more caution when sampling in the future. Also, a lock has been placed
on the VCT sample isolation valve.
A follow-up report will be submitted within fourteen days.
Very truly yours,

A W Goos
% Richard I. Graves

Station Superintendent 5io

RHG:JPD/jhb
cc: Of fice of Management Info. & Program Control, Washington, D. C. (2)

USNRC c/o Document Management Branch, Washington, D. C. (1)
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